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 Social Studies Bee Winners Recognized at GPISD Board Meeting
Houston, Texas: On November 17th, Galena Park ISD hosted its annual Social Studies Bee. The Social 
Studies Bee is a competition that focuses on history across the United States and what students are learning 
in the classroom. Points are awarded for correct answers to a variety of social studies questions, and Students 
enjoy extending their application of knowledge while challenging each other.

Bryan Ibarra, from Galena Park High School was recently recognized for his top individual score in the 
Social Studies Bee. Ibarra was also awarded a $500 Ruby Gresham Scholarship and will go on to compete 
in the Texas Citizen Bee Competition in March. Also recognized were Social Studies Bee team winners 
Iyana Gonzales, Mia Pena, Gabriel Tagle, and Alexis Umana from Early College High School. A medal 
and certificate was presented to each Social Studies Bee winner on behalf of the Galena Park ISD Board of 
Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured: (top photo) Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; Wanda Heath Johnson, GPISD Board Trustee; Bryan Ibarra, 
Social Studies Bee Individual Top Scorer; Dr. Kimberly Martin, Galena Park High School principal; and Krystle Argieard, Program 

Director for Secondary Schools; (bottom photo) Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; Gabriel Tagle; Alexis Umana; Mia 
Pena; Iyana Gonzales; Dr. Jeff Hutchinson, Early College High School principal; Krystle Argieard, Program Director for Secondary 

Schools; and Wanda Heath Johnson, GPISD Board Trustee
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